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June 2015
Dear Brother Knights,

I am happy to report 3 new Brothers to our council resulting from our membership drive St Cecelia’s in April.
Please welcome Brother Knights George Smith 111, Daniel Mellon, and William Schmitt. William has already
taken his Second Degree and George and Dan took their Third Degree on May 21st.  Also this Memorial
Weekend, Brothers Fernando Giron, John McAleer, Charles Kuhar, and Dan Small made their 4™ Degree.
Congratulations to you all and Welcome.

On Saturday May 16, a block of the sidewalk was replaced because of the plumbing work that was performed
in January. Our Cement Crew, Brothers Chuck Kuhar and his children, Chuck Jr, Bill, John Paul, and
Maggie, Dave and Tommy Montvydas, Clint and Brian Snyder, and Bill Meyers (PGK), excavated the block
and mixed and poured the concrete. It was a nice Council effort and the children received community service
credit for their participation.

In the upcoming June Business Meeting we will vote on new officers of the council. Here is your current slate
of Nominees for the Next Fraternal Year:

Grand Knight Clint Snyder
Deputy Grand Knight Tony Porretta
Warden John McAleer
Chancellor Dave Montvydas
Advocate John DiMarco
Financial Secretary Domenic Marzullo (ho vote required)
Treasurer Adam Ungaro
Recording Secretary Pat Diamond
Inside Guard Richard Delp
Outside Guard John McGrath
Trustee 3 Year Mark Dillon
Trustee 2 Year Bill Meyers
Trustee 1 Year Paul Marizy

The past years went by in a hurry and | look toward passing the gavel over to Clint Snyder. | would like to
thank the officers and membership for their support during my tenure as Grand Knight. Also, | would like to
extend my best wishes to our new officers and pledge my support.

God Bless and Vivat Jesus!
Fraternally,

Mark Dillon
Grand Knight




Death & Distress.......... Mark Dillon, GK 215-742-9171

Deputy Grand Knight ... Clinton Snyder 215-663-9805

Financial Secretary....... Domenic Marzullo 215-837-1847

Visitation........cccevevnenee Mark Dillon 215-742-9171

Insurance Agent.......... Joseph Grayeske 484-924-8449
BANNER STAFF

Editor........ Paul W. Marizy, PGK, PFN, FDD, PP 215-677-4031

Co-Editor....... Herb Marizy

Please submit all articles for the Banner by the 15th of the month.
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ACTIVITIES FOR

JUNE

4 - Business Meeting (Election of Officers)

11 - Home Association Meeting
18 - Social Night
25 - Officers Meeting

JULY

9 - Business Meeting

4 - Independence Day
16 - Home Association Meeting
23 - Social Night

30 - Officers Meeting
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REMEMBER TO PRAY FOR OUR ILL BROTHER KNIGHTS & LADIES

Bill Wagenborg, Frank Boyle, Josephine Pistilli, Veronica Kovacik, George Fecik,
Sophie Fecik, Gus Larizzio, George Diaz, Richard L. Girkin, Giuseppe Innamorato,
Bro. Jerry Sweeney, Paul Marizy, PGK, Joe Efkowitz, Domenic Marzullo, PGK

Please call in the names of all ill Brother Knights
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HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO ALL WHO WERE BORN IN JUNE

Francis P. Boyle
Carlos M. Contente
Ronald J. DiPietro
Dennis J. Friel
Patrick A. Hegarty

Giuseppe Innamorato
Rev. George A Majoros
James J. McLaughlin

James J. Miller
Thomas G. Palandro
David P. Schein
Robert E. Wallis

James Campbell
Michael J. Darab
Francis J. Domzalski
Charles V. Gaubas
Donald A. Horvay
Colin P. Kelly
Daniel J. McKenna
William L. Meyers
Charles V. Minarcik, Jr.
Alfred L. Penzo
Raymond L. Snyder
Jerome A. Zaleski

Happy Birthday;




Dear Brother Knights,

As mentioned by our Grand Knight in his monthly message from May, a vote was
recently taken to discontinue the monthly mailing of the Banner. As a result, this is the
last issue of the Banner to be mailed. In an effort to save some money for the Council
and make information available more quickly, we are encouraging everyone to make use
of our Council Website. You can find it at www.FatherRyan5036KofC.org

If this proves to be a hardship for you, please contact the Grand Knight or Herb Marizy
and we will make arrangements to continue to mail the Banner to you.

Beginning with the July issue, the Banner will be e-mailed to everyone for whom we
have a valid e-mail address. It will also be available on our website. Please contact
Herb Marizy at Herb@HerbMarizy.com to provide your e-mail address.

In the upcoming June Business Meeting we will vote on new officers for the council.

Here is your current slate of Nominees for the Next Fraternal Year:

Grand Knight Clint Snyder
Deputy Grand Knight Tony Porretta
Warden John McAleer
Chancellor Dave Montvydas
Advocate John DiMarco
Financial Secretary Domenic Marzullo (no vote required)
Treasurer Adam Ungaro
Recording Secretary Pat Diamond
Inside Guard Richard Delp
Outside Guard John McGrath
Trustee 3 Year Mark Dillon
Trustee 2 Year Bill Meyers

Trustee 1 Year Paul Marizy
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St. John the Baptist
Council 8891 - New Freedom, PA

Sponsors the

Knights of Columbus

PA State Golf Tournament 2015

Saturday, August 15%

Hickory Heights Golf Course

Spring Grove, PA (in York County - South Central PA)
Shotgun Start at 8:30 a.m.

COS_T $75 per golfer For Information Contact:
Fees include: _
Green Fees & Cart Greg Gering — Phone (717) 552-8173
Breakfast prior to Tee Off ) i
Or E-mail: kocgering@yahoo.com

Awesome Steak Dinner following Golf

Adult Beverages during and after

Win a Car + 3 other Hole In One prizes

Many Prizes for participants Help out PA Special Olympics and Have a Great Time !
Must be a member of the Knights of Columbus to play!

Please Return Bottom Portion of Sign-up Sheet by Registration deadline June 30", 2015

Please remit Sign-up Sheet and Check to: Knights of Columbus 2015 PA State Golf, PO Box 219, New Freedom PA 17349
Email Greg at kocgering@yahoo.com

Enter names of players & membership # in group. (Please Print)

Name K of C Membership # Phone




Supreme Convention: Drivers and Escorts Needed

As you know Pennsylvania is hosting the Supreme Convention in Philadelphia this August. | have the
responsibility of transporting the Hierarchy from the Airports and Train Stations to the Marriott Hotel in
Center City. We are expecting over 150 Bishops, Archbishops and Cardinals to attend the Convention.

| am in need of 70 volunteers to assist with this project and to date the volunteers are far short of what
we need. Our need is for Escorts and Drivers.

The Escorts are to be at the Marriott Hotel and on call for trips to the airport or train station. The escort
will have a sign with the Bishop’s name as well as a picture of the Bishop and a brief Biography of his
assignments and current status.

e The Escort will be dropped off at the appropriate Terminal by the Driver. (The Driver will then go
to the cell phone lot and await a call from the Escort that the Bishop has his bags and is ready to
go.)

e The Escort will ride with the Bishop to the Hotel, take the Bishop to the Hierarchy Registration
Desk, pick up his key and a small package and take the Bishop to his room.

e Finally the Escort will ensure that the room is in order and that all items requested by the K of C
are in his room.

e The Escort will then return to the lobby of the Hotel and await instructions from the
Transportation coordinators.

It is hoped that the Drivers will have a mid-size or larger sedan 2009 or later and clean. The Drivers are
to be at the Marriott and on call for trips to the airport or station.
e The driver will be instructed as to whom he is taking as an Escort and take the Escort to the
appropriate Terminal or train station.
e The Driver will drop the Escort off and drive to the cell phone lot at the airport and await a call
from the Escort that the Bishop has his bags.
e Once he receives that call the Driver will pull up at the Terminal and open the trunk so the
Escort can place the bags in the trunk.
e Prior to leaving the airport, the driver should call the coordinator at the hotel to let him know
that the Bishop is on his way to the hotel.

Once all are in the car the driver will return to the Hotel and after allowing the Escort to get the bags
from the trunk will proceed to a staging area by the hotel while awaiting his next assignment.

Drivers will be reimbursed for all parking fees and mileage related to the airport trips.
PLEASE HAVE VOLUNTEERS CONTACT ME BY EMAIL (Preference) or phone with the dates and times they

can volunteer.

Vivat Jesus,
Tom O’Brien, DD 17 dd17kofc@comcast.net 215 493 6889



TIMES FOR VOLUNTEERS
e Saturday August 1: NEED ONLY A COUPLE OF VOLUNTEERS
e Sunday August 2: Have about 20 arrivals
e Monday August 3: Over 100 Guests arrivals heaviest arrival date
e Tuesday August 4: 10 or more arrivals early morning
e Wednesday August 5 Trips to airport for return flights Heavy travel
e Thursday August 6 Trips to airport for return flights Heavy Travel

e Friday August 7 Trips to airport for return flights Light travel

NAME

COUNCIL NAME AND NUMBER

Phone number email address

SERVE AS DRIVER SERVE AS ESCORT PLEASE CHECK YOUR CHOICE

PLEASE LIST BELOW THE DATES AND TME OF YOUR AVAILABILITY

SATURDAY AUGUST 1: START TIME AVAILABLE UNTIL
SUNDAY AUGUST 2: START TIME AVAILABLE UNTIL
MONDAY AUGUST 3: START TIME AVAILABLE UNTIL
TUESDAY AUGUST 4: START TIME AVAILABLE UNTIL
WEDNESDAY AUGUST 5: START TIME AVAILABLE UNTIL
THURSDAY AUGUST 6:  START TIME AVAILABLE UNTIL
FRIDAY AUGUST 7: START TIME AVAILABLE UNTIL

THERE WILL BE A MEETING OF ALL DRIVERS ON SATURDAY MORNING AUGUST 1 AT THE MARRIOTT
HOTEL




